SO WHAT CAN YOU DO?

Although the decision will soon be made, there is still time to voice your concern regarding
these proposals. Below is the list of councillors on the committee charged with deciding the
outcome of WRG’s planning application. Take five minutes to ask our elected officials a few
questions.

-Is incineration actually the answer or just another quick fix solution?

-Surely greater efforts to implement recycling and composting are the policies of progressive
nations?

-Surely other cities should be responsible for their own waste? Why should the residents of
Nottingham suffer because Derby can’t recycle either?

-What is more important, profit or public health?

YOUR VOICE COUNTS! ACT NOW

PLANNING OFFICER
mike.senior@nottinghamcity.gov.uk

COMMITTEE MEMBERS
Councillor Graham Chapman (LAB) 0115 915 5668/910 6961

Councillor Katrina Bull (LAB) 0115 846 0507

Councillor Alan Clark (LAB) 0115 915 5667

Councillor Brendan Clarke-Smith (CON) 0115 915 2387
Councillor Alex Foster (LIB-DEM) 0115 915 0064
Councillor Chris Gibson [chair(LAB)] 0115 913 8707
Councillor Gill Haymes (LAB) 0115 960 4074
Councillor Mohammed Ibrahim (LAB) 0115 910 3745
Councillor lan Malcolm [vice chair(LAB)] 0115 915 2935
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Councillor Bill Smith (LIB-DEM) 0115 915 0239
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Councillor Malcolm Wood (LAB) 0115 915 5134

(for e-mail simply use firstname.lastname @nottinghamcity.gov.uk)

Full details of the campaign, all the facts and figures and a sam-
ple protest letter are available at Www.nail.uk.net

Telephone 0845 458 2813
e-mail mail@nail.uk.net



